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 POWER BUSINESS LINE 

March 28, 2002 
 
In reply refer to:  PSP 
 
Dear Rate Case Parties and Customers: 
 
The Mark-To-Market workshop scheduled for April 4, 2002, has been canceled.  The issues to  

be discussed at this meeting were resolved at the March 21, 2002, workshop.  We will provide 

you with a summary of the agreement between the Bonneville Power Administration, Rate Case 

Parties, and Customers in April and will post it on the website at www.bpa.gov/power/rates.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
/s/ ZoeAnne Arrington for 
 
Byron G. Keep 
Manager for Power Products, 
  Pricing and Rates 
 
 


